
25th May 1999

Thank you very much for the kind
message you sent me following my
appointment as Prime Minister.

I greatly appreciate the way in
which you have built up closer
links between our two Parties and
hope that even closer ones can be
created over the next crucial months.

With best wishes and renewed thanks.

Dr Helmut Kohl




